
Australian Government 

Department of the Environment 

Our reference: 2013/7074 

Contact Officer: Cassandra Elliott 
Telephone: (02) 6275 9539 Facsimile: (02) 62741878 
Email: post.approvals@environment.gov.au 

Mr Nelson Wills 
Project Director 
NewGround Consultants 
6 Waterfront Place 
ROBINA OLD 4226 

Dear MrWilis 

Brentwood Residential Estate, Bellbird Park, Queensland (EPBC2013/7074) 

I refer to your email of 30 October 2015 on behalf of Investa Properties Pty Ltd 
requesting a variation to the Fauna Management Plan (30 October 2015) for 
approval by a delegate of the Minister pursuant to condition 11. 

The requested variation to the Fauna Management Plan (30 October 2015) has been 
reviewed by officers of the Department and has been found to provide equal 
protection to the matter protected, in this instance the Koala. On this basis, and as 
delegate of the Minister for the Environment, I have decided to approve the revised 
Plan pursuant to these conditions. 

Under condition 11, if the approval holder wishes to act other than in accordance with 
this approved plan, they must submit a revised plan for approval. Until the Minister 
(or their delegate) has approved the revised plan, the approval holder must continue 
to implement the original plan. 

If you have any questions, or require further information, please contact 
Cassandra Elliott on (02) 6275 9539. 

Yours sincerely 

Shane Gaddes 
Assistant Secretary 
Compliance & Enforcement Branch 
Environment Standards Division 
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